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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

Ann Leo 

 

We have certainly gotten our share of cold wintery weather lately. But instead of 
hibernating you should come join us on several outings this month. There is a ladies 
tea on  Saturday, February 16th and an afternoon seeing a great musical on Sunday, 
February 24th. Look for details in the newsletter. Don’t forget we have a great 
meeting planned this month. Hope to see you there.  
 
 

FEBRUARY PROGRAM 

February 21 

 

Boswell’s Beanery 
Local family owned business, presentation on their culinary products. 

 
 
 

FEBRUARY 2019 SOCIAL 
Ginny Hrivnak 

Our February social will be at the Weathervane Theater, 1301 Weathervane Ln. Akron. 
The play is “Dream Girls”, a 1962 Romantic musical drama. I thought February 24th a 
Sunday, at 2:30 pm may be a good choice that should not interfer with too many other 
events. I would like to block a dozen seats at least because there is a discount for 12 to 
99 seats at $20 rather than $26 a seat. Please let me know as soon as possible. 
Remember, you can bring your spouse, children or grandchildren. 
Contact Ginny at ginnyanddan@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 

HOSPITALITY 
 

Pat Fordosi   Kathy Schreck 
Danielle Graber  Tony Sexton 
Ginny Hrivnak 
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SCHOLARSHIP 

 

This year the club is fortunate enough to be awarding two (2) scholarships, each worth 
$1,000.00!  Tell your family, tell your friends, tell your neighbors, tell any Hinckley 
resident you think may be able to use some help pursuing a post high school training 
program.  The dealine to apply is March 21, 2019.  An Application may be found on 
our website at www.hinckleywomensclub.com  Any questions, please feel free to 
reach out to the Committee. 
 
HWC Scholarship Committee 
Annamarie Tucky 
 Luciana McCartney 
Toni Sexton  

 

PHILANTHROPY 

          Pat Fordosi 
 

We received a thank you letter from the Lieutenant Commanding Officer for the 
Medina Salvation Army, thanking us for our support through donations to the Adopt a 
Family/Angel Tree program for Christmas.  They were able to serve 102 families.  They 
emphasize that they would not be able to provide to families without the generosity 
and support of people like us.  Great job! 
 
    The HWC's recent philanthropy endeavor involved our annual donation to one of 
the local schools.  We donate $150 annually to one of 4 different schools, on a 
rotational basis.  This year's recipient was Crestview Elementary School.  The school 
will be using the money to expand their flexible seating arrangement for their 
Hinckley and other student learning in English Language Arts (ELA) and Math.  
Principle Schulke was quite surprised, and very grateful for the gift.  She hopes to send 
us a photo when the project is completed. 
 
 

FUNDRAISER 
SUPER BOWL SQUARES 

 

Hi Ladies! 
I want to Thank everyone who participated in the Superbowl Squares. 
Congratulations to our winners Marge Palik - 1st qt,  Michelle Lumadue Kosinski - 2nd 
qt, and to Wendy Burns who won both 3rd and 4th qt!  Again Thank You for making 
our first fundraiser of the year a success! 
Mary Lawrence-Kirk 
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BUZZARD DAY 

Heather Liccardi 

 

We did such an important service at Buzzard Day last year as Concierge, that the 
Chamber would like us to repeat. I will be organizing that again. Guests at Buzzard Day 
really appreciated our being there to greet and give directions. And our volunteers all 
had fun as well. Look for a sign-up email. Buzzard Day Pancake Breakfast is March 17. 

By the way, Chamber is looking for Irish groups to join us in the festivities.  
 

CHAMBER NEWS 

HEATHER LICCARDI 
 

HWC Newsletter: Chamber Report from meeting on Jan 10, 2019 Heather Liccardi 
  1. The Chamber is really appreciative of all the help HWC provided at the Dec 8 
Hinckley Holiday event. We helped make this a major success, one that already is 
being planned for next year. Thank you, Wendy Burns, for coordinating this. And 
thank you to all who volunteered to make this holiday special for Hinckley. 
2. The fire chief had a lot to say. Among other things, they are offering CPR course to 
the public on Feb. 16.  It is a fundraiser for them. Cost $25. Contact 
CPR@Hinckleyfire.US  
3. Representing HWC, I will be working with the Chamber Scholarship selection this 
year. 
 4. Ray Schulte reminded us that nominations for Citizen of the Year nominations can 
be emailed to Ray, Suzanne at the Ad Building, or dropped at the Ad Bldg. (Town Hall) 
Nominees can be any citizen ( no trustees) who does a lot for the community. Tell how 
the candidate has helped the community. Around 250 words. HWC has 3 Citizens of 
the Year: Emma S., Marge P., Michelle L. Who is next? 6. I will be asking the Chamber 
about the possibility of coordinating Chamber fundraising events with HWC 
fundraising.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER ARTICLES: 

PLEASE NOTE FOR MARCH SEND YOUR NEWSLETTERS ARTICLES TO EMMA AT  

rfsems@aol.com by Monday March 11, 2018. 
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